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For 14 days in Term 3 the 30th July until 12th August, Kilvington is excited to be welcoming back and hosting a group of Japanese students and teachers from Hiroshima Jogakuin Junior High School. 

They will come to school everyday and spend time practising English, visiting the sights of Melbourne and mixing with Kilvington students. This will be a wonderful opportunity for families to host a student, learn about the Japanese culture and make a new friend. 
We are hoping to have as many students as possible hosted by families from Kilvington, so this opportunity is open to all students from Pre-Prep to Year 12.

Some points worth noting:

* The students do not have to have their own bedroom.
* You do not have to cook Japanese food or speak Japanese
*The Group Coordinator provides families with cultural information and 24/7 support throughout the program

*A tax-free stipend of $50 per night or $350 per week will be provided to host families
If you are able to offer accommodation for a student or teacher, please express your interest by email or telephone to AIIU Group Coordinator Joy 0437 773 786 or email eliteshoptours@primus.com.au
Or AIIU National Program Manager, Melissa on email melissa@aiiu.com.au
Thank you

Melissa Di Pasquale
AIIU National Program Manager
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AIIU is an Australia-wide exchange student organisation operating for 32 years. We are a not for profit organisation, which organize cultural and educational exchanges. One of our principal objectives is to provide scholarships to Australian students to enjoy academic year studies in Japan. We are fully accredited with state education authorities. Our web site is www.aiiu.com.au                
